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Yes we are back in business!! 

 

An Olde English Favourite 

 

Our fabulous Providore Kay Chapman and Secretary Lee Chapman are doing 

the honours this Friday night, serving a delicious meal of Cottage Pie and 

Fresh Vegetables. 

 

This week, we are serving meals at the Club (see conditions further on in this 

newsletter). 

 

Meals are limited to 36 - Members only and bookings are essential. 

 

Working the bar will be:  Fay Hooker, Geoff Hiley & Ian Waller-Wilkinson. 

 

Please place names on the board by 12pm Thursday. 
 

How to book the club courtesy bus for Friday night 

Book a ride on the Club’s courtesy bus by indicating on the dinner board or by 

telephoning  Moss Lane on 0428 717 535 and let him know who, how 

many and the pick-up address. 
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Membership Renewals 

 

Existing members are reminded that it’s renewal time for membership 

of the Tingira Boat Club. Membership is due on June 30 and in order 

to have your say and have voting privileges, members must be 

financial. Our members are the single-most important part of our club. 

Without you, your support and commitment to our fantastic club, it 

would not be the vibrant, exciting place it has become.  

 

Renewal forms are available from the club, as an attachment to Lee’s 

email, or on our website www.tingiraboatclub.com.  Membership 

renewal continues to be just $30.00 and can be paid at the club in 

cash or by EFTPOS. Membership can also be paid using direct deposit 

to Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000 Account Number  133407957, Account 

Name Tingira Boat Club. Please include your name in the transaction 

details field so we can identify the payment.  

 

Please note new members who have joined since April are financial 

until 30 June 2021.  
 

Sailing News 

Can you believe our beautiful club is back to sailing and paddling and 

as you can see, with a safety boat to supervise.  A big Ahoy to the 

members and the visitors that joined into last Sunday’s off the beach 

sailing & paddling.  

Our next Casual Sailing & Paddling is at 9am on Sunday, June 21.  

I hope, like we do, you find the weather suitable for getting out on 

the boats.  
 

Ian Waller-Wilkinson. 

Sailing Master 

http://www.tingiraboatclub.com/
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A great day was had by 

sailors out on the bay last 

Sunday 
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Tingira Boat Club Inc. 

Friday Night Dinners 

Resuming - June 12, 2020 

The Queensland Government has now cautiously eased the Corona Virus 

restrictions to Stage 2. 

This does not mean the danger is over, but it does allow us to open up the 

Club Rooms for sit down meals on a Friday night. 

We shall be operating in line with the Industry Covid Safe Plan for 

Queensland Hotels and Clubs.  

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0033/129966/indus

try-covid-safe-plan-hotels-clubs.pdf   

Our opening night will be Friday June 12, 2020. 

 Limitations of numbers:  20 in the main area, 16 on the deck.  Total 

36. 

 Members only, no guests 

 Bookings! Names on the white board. No phone bookings. 

 Seating as arranged.  No extra chairs or tables to be added. 

 Service at the Bain Marie.  One table at a time as directed. 

 Follow marks on the floor when in line to observe Social Distancing. 

 Drinks!  Table service only. 

 No drinks will be served until seated. 

 Dirty plates to be returned to the table outside the kitchen. 

 Volunteer kitchen staff only in the kitchen. 

 Observe Social Distancing at all times, 1.5meters.   

 Follow marks on the floor while in line, when paying for your meal. 

 Use credit/debit cards etc., instead of cash where possible. 

 If you are ill, do not come to the Club. 

 Observe instructions from Management Committee members. 

 

Courtesy Bus: Ring Moss 0428 717 535 

Observe Social Distancing Rules as instructed by the Driver. 

 

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0033/129966/industry-covid-safe-plan-hotels-clubs.pdf
https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0033/129966/industry-covid-safe-plan-hotels-clubs.pdf
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Editor:  Geoff Hiley  -  orbz@iinet.net.au 

tingira boat club newsletter - 91 coast road - macleay island - queensland - 4184 

Boating 

Stage 2 has also opened up sporting activities.  From our perspective, 

we are able to open more of the boating side of our Club. 

 

By aligning the Club with the Aquatic Sports Sector Covid Safe Plan we 

can extend our operations to Dragon Boats, x6 Outriggers (OC6) and 

Sailing Boats. 

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/130004/Aqu

atic-Sport-Sector-Industry-COVID-Safe-Plan.pdf   

 

Dragon Boats: One person per seat allowing 10 paddlers plus Coach 

and Steerer.  Total 12. 

OC6:    Six Paddlers. 

Sailing Craft: Vagabonds.  Two people per craft placed to observe 

Social Distancing requirements. 

 

Neville Prosser 

Commodore 

 

https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/130004/Aquatic-Sport-Sector-Industry-COVID-Safe-Plan.pdf
https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/130004/Aquatic-Sport-Sector-Industry-COVID-Safe-Plan.pdf

